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Pastoral Ministry—Spanish Cohort Launching in September 
If you are planning to enter the program with the Spanish language cohort, do not delay! Now is the time to 
submit your application. For more information about the Pastoral Ministry curriculum and schedule, see 
http://www.andrews.edu/sem/dmin/concentrations/spanish_pastoral_min/index.html. 
 
Prepare Now for Summer Semester Registration 
Your program needs will be best served if your registration can be entered on time, at the beginning of the 
semester. This is especially important if you have a student loan you need to keep in deferred status. Make 
sure you have no delays! Check now to make sure you have no holds preventing your summer registration. 
Call Vicki Thompson at Student Financial Services, 1-269-471-6995, vlt@andrews.edu.  
 
Health Care Chaplaincy Cohort 
Launches at Loma Linda 
The first cohort specializing in health care 
chaplaincy met at the Loma Linda 
University campus in the last half of 
February.   
 
The twenty-five participants come from nine 
states across the U.S.—Vermont to 
Hawaii—and from some countries of the 
African continent including Ghana and 
Nigeria. 
 
 
 
The Doctor of Ministry Cohort Model 
The Andrews Doctor of Ministry program is delivered only in a cohort configuration within a chosen 
concentration. The cohort is the group of participants you go through the program with. Be certain to clear all 
intensive dates for the four-year program given for your cohort as you begin. You will develop relationships, 
experience relational learning, receive support, and experience accountability from your cohort. Remember 
that all intensives within the modules of your cohort are required. 
 

 

 
South Africa-Indian Ocean Cohort 
During the recent February-March intensives 
at the campus of Helderberg College in Cape, 
South Africa, the cohort enjoyed an outing on 
a sunny summer day. Dr. Skip Bell returned 
this year to teach the intensive for the 
Advanced Leadership Competencies course 
module. 
 
During this year’s session, the group 
entertained visitors representing the 
Association of Theological Schools, the 
accrediting body for the Theological Seminary. 

  
Plan NOW for joining the Doctor of Ministry program in 
2009 or 2010!  
 

Cohorts are forming for concentrations in 
 

2009 2010
● Leadership (for 
   International in-residence  
   participants only)    
● Pastoral Ministry 
   (Spanish) 
 

● Leadership (for NAD) 
● Discipling and 
   Spiritual Formation 
● Family Ministry 
● Youth Ministry 

Don’t wait! Call or email NOW to apply! 
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